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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS 
BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 7th JUNE 2011 
 

Question 
 
What accountability exists to the Minister, if any, in respect of the activities of voluntary bodies 
who are part-financed by his Department? 
 
Answer 
 
Grants made to voluntary bodies by the Home Affairs Department are made in accordance with 
Financial Direction 5.4 – Obtaining Value for Money from Grants. 
 
Grants are supported by a Partnership or Service Level Agreement which establishes and clarifies 
the basis of the partnership between the Home Affairs Department and the organisation 
concerned.  
 
 


